DONEGAL TOWNSHIP NEWSLETTER

2025
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
Dalton Geibel—Chairman Ryan Ritzert—Vice Chairman Michael Haid—Supervisor
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CONTACT INFORMATION
Office: 724-445-7303 Email: Donegaltwp@zoominternet.net
Maintenance Shed: 724-445-3448 Website: Donegaltwpbutier.com

Supervisors Monthly Meeting—6:00 p.m. first Tuesday of month unless posted
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Donegal Township has applied for and received the following grants:
LSA Grant to purchase F650 truck
LSA Grant to purchase plow, spreader, and tarp

Scott Foundation to purchase generator for maintenance shed
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The Board of Supervisors are in search of a parcel of land within the township. A minimum of
10 acres is required. Once the land is purchased, grants will be applied for in order to construct
a new building. The building will be used for the road maintenance shed and the township office
along with a meeting room. Future plans could provide for the building to also house the tax
collector, EMS, building permit and sewage officer offices. If you are interested in selling or
know of vacant land, please call the office at 724-445-7303 and leave a message.

Spring is a great time to clean out all those old items we have laying around. For a guide
on how to recycle and drop off dates please visit our website.
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BUILDING PERMITS

Itis your responsibility to obtain the proper paperwork for ANY construction prior to beginning any work. Ifa
permit is not applied for, you will be fined 3 (three) times the amount of the permit.

To obtain the proper paperwork either call Richardson Inspection Services at 724-406-0031 or go to their website:
You will need to complete the following forms:

Permit Application >3 %
Donegal Addendum y} N
Donegal Dwelling Form J
Batler County Building Permit Application /
The above forms must he completed whether the building is exempt or not.

Agricaltural Buildings are only exempt from the UCC code if it is used for: "a structure used to store farm
equipment, hay, seed, grain, or other agricultural or borticultural products. Or, any building used to house poultry,

livestock, horses, or other farm animals™

SEWAGE PERMITS

All new sewage systems and /or repairs require a

permit. Contact the office for an application.
For questions and testing contact David lce
724-894-2302

PARKING

The Township recently adopted an Ordinance providing restrictions on parking on or near public roads. To read
the details of the Ordinance, please visit our website.
MAILBOXES

The Township is not responsible for damage done to mailboxes placed in our right of way. For USPS standards on
placing a mailbox please visit: https //www.ausps.com/manage/mailboxeshtm

CULVERTS
It is your responsibility to keep your driveway colverts cleaned out. This will prevent a buildup of debris which can
cause drainage problems.



